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Hot   Lunch   Credits  
 

Hello   everyone  
 
A   reminder   that   all   people   who   paid   for   April   hot   lunch/treat   days   have   received   a   credit   in   their  
munch-a-lunch   account.   You   can   log   in   to   your   account   to   view   the   credit.  
 
This   credit   will   automatically   apply   to   your   next   order   in   the   fall   when   hot   lunches  
resume.   
 
It   will   not   be   lost.   
 
We   prefer   that   if   you   are   returning   to   Latimer   in   the   fall,   you   keep   the   credit   over   requesting   a  
refund.   
 
If   you   are   leaving   Latimer   and   require   a   refund,   please   email   us   by   June   22   at  
latimerlunch@gmail.com   with   your   mailing   address   and   the   student’s    name   and   division.  
Alternatively,   you   can   choose   to   donate   the   amount   of   your   refund   to   the   school.   
 

Parents   of   Grade   7   students   -   if   you   will   still   have   a   younger   child   at   Latimer   in   the   fall,  
you   do    not    need   to   request   a   refund   for   your   grade   7’s   order.    The   credit   will  
automatically   apply   to   your   younger   child’s   orders   in   the   fall.   

 
Refunds   must   be   issued   by   cheque   from   our   PAC   treasurer   so   may   take   some   time   to   process  
and   distribute.  
 
 
A   big    Thank   You    to   all   the   moms,   dads,   grandparents   and   student   leaders   who   volunteered  
over   the   year   to   distribute   the   lunches   in   the   classrooms.    Over   70   different   people   helped   us  
out   this   year!    We   couldn’t   offer   the   hot   lunch   program   without   you.   
 
 
Loren   and   Colleen   
 
latimerlunch@gmail.com  
 


